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Comments: I am concerned that the US forest service seeks to exclude the Sandia Peak Ski Area Mountain

Coaster Project from either an environmental assessment or environmental impact statement as required under

NEPA. It is unlikely that increasing human traffic (the stated purpose of the project) will only cause minimal

disturbance. It is unethical and illegal to not do an EA or EIS under NEPA when making decisions on permit

applications. 


